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      NAMPA POLICE DEPARTMENT

  PRESS RELEASE

On May 2nd the Nampa Police Activities League will begin registrations for the 
Outdoors Club. This program was started 5 years ago by officers from the 
Nampa Police Department to help share the experience of the outdoors with 
kids. 

In Idaho with so many outdoors opportunities available, we discovered there 
were kids who had never been hiking or camping. Each year we take 20 kids 
ages 8 – 12 and take them on several outings including, hiking, kayaking, rock 
climbing, and camping. Police personnel and Boys & Girls Club staff supervise 
all outings. Attached below is a flyer for the program. 

For information registering your child contact: 

Sgt. Tim Randall

475-5724 (office) or 761-9184 (cell) 

randallt@cityofnampa.us



NAMPA POLICE ACTIVITES LEAGUE
OUTDOORS PROGRAM

The Outdoors Club is open to boys and girls ages 8-12 years. Cost for the entire program 
is $20. You can register at the Nampa Boys & Girls Club at 316 Stampede Drive, Nampa, 
Idaho. You can register from 2:30pm to 6:30pm starting May 2nd, 2011. 

2011 SUMMER SCHEDULE
June 8th Day Hike 9am-3pm
June 15th Day Hike 9am-3pm
June 22nd Rock Climbing 9am-3pm
July 13th Kayaking 9am-3pm
July 20th – 21st     Overnight Campout 12noon-12noon

For each days outing each child needs to bring: Sack Lunch, Appropriate Clothing, 
Proper footwear, Bathing Suit & Towel (Water Activities), and Sunscreen 
(Recommended)

For the overnight campout each child is responsible for bringing: Sleeping Bag, Sleeping 
Pad, and Flashlight. All other equipment, food and drinks will be provided. If there is a 
need for any of these items we have extras we can loan out. 

For each trip the kids will meet at the Nampa Boys & Girls Club. Nampa Police 
personnel and Boys and Girls Club staff will supervise each activity. 
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